The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) will host a town hall meeting to discuss air quality and odor issues related to Sunshine Canyon Landfill located in Sylmar. We invite you to attend this meeting that will feature:

- Status of Sunshine Canyon Landfill's permit and operations
- Update regarding efforts to reduce odors
- Opportunity for the public to ask questions of panel members

The SCAQMD is the government agency responsible for protecting your health from the impacts of air pollution. We believe that everyone should have equal protection. Please join us for this meeting.

Thursday, April 21, 2016 at 6:30 p.m.

Van Gogh Elementary School, Auditorium 17160 Van Gogh Street Granada Hills, CA 91344

For more information, please call Derrick J. Alatorre, SCAQMD Public Advisor at (909) 396-2432 or by email at publicadvisor@aqmd.gov.